
Problem with Companies House email
service

We’re continuing to investigate a temporary problem which is affecting our
email service.

Emails sent to enquiries@companieshouse.gov.uk are currently returning an
error message that the mailbox is full.

We do not have an estimated resolution time yet, but we’ll provide an update
as soon as possible. We’re sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for your
patience while we fix this problem.
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